
   

From: Ian Snudden @ Chiltern [mailto:ISnudden@chiltern.gov.uk]  
Sent: 14 February 2018 17:03 
Subject: Public Spaces Protection Order Consultation - Chiltern DC Car parks 
[OFFICIAL] 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Following reports of Antisocial Behaviour associated with some car parks within 
Chiltern District, Chiltern District Council propose to introduce a Public Space 
Protection Order (PSPO) to cover all the car parks within the area to combat this 
unwarranted behaviour. 
 
The activities which are to be prohibited are: the use of a motor vehicle or creation of 
noise from a motor vehicle, or behaviour by a person in a way likely to cause 
nuisance or annoyance to a member of the public, or a risk of harm, damage or injury 
to a person or property. 
 
The following Restrictions are proposed to apply:      
 
3.1       No person being a driver of, or in control of a motor vehicle in any part of the 
Restricted Area, shall: 

• Rev an engine of a motor vehicle; 
• Exceed the speed limit displayed in the relevant car park; 
• Suddenly or rapidly accelerate a motor vehicle; 
• Race with any other motor vehicle; 
• Leave the engine of a motor vehicle running on idle other than when 

queueing to park or depart; 
• Perform any motor vehicle stunts; 
• Sound a horn repetitively; or 
• Play music audible outside of the motor vehicle 

 
3.2       No person in any part of the Restricted Area shall: 

• Use behaviour towards another person reasonably perceived to be 
threatening, aggressive or intimidating; 

• Use foul or abusive language; or 
• Gather or loiter with any other person(s) without reasonable excuse 
• Maintain, repair, service, or wash any vehicle or part thereof other than to 

the extent reasonably necessary to enable the vehicle to depart from the 
Restricted Area 

• Use any part of the Restricted Area for skating (whether using in-line or 
roller skates), skateboarding, or cycling  

• Sleep, cook, or camp in any part of the Restricted Area 
 
Please click on the link below to the website where you can read about the consultation 
process and view the draft Order. http://www.chiltern.gov.uk/PSPO-Consultation-carparks 
Closing date of 30th March 2018 
If you have any resulting questions regarding this consultation please contact 
communitysafety@chiltern.gov.uk 

mailto:ISnudden@chiltern.gov.uk
http://www.chiltern.gov.uk/PSPO-Consultation-carparks
mailto:communitysafety@chiltern.gov.uk

	From: Ian Snudden @ Chiltern [mailto:ISnudden@chiltern.gov.uk]  Sent: 14 February 2018 17:03 Subject: Public Spaces Protection Order Consultation - Chiltern DC Car parks [OFFICIAL]

